
 
 

775 Heinz Ave, 
Berkeley, CA 94710 

 

July 3, 2017 

RE: QuantERA AZX Proposal 

To Whom it May Concern: 

As quantum information systems start to scale into systems capable of prototype quantum computing, 
the design of programming tools and intermediate representations is particularly important.  The AZX 
project is a strong proposal will take important steps towards this effort. 

I am happy to serve on the board of advisors for this program. 

Sincerely, 

William Zeng 

Director of Engineering 
Rigetti Computing 

 
 


